
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

12.1.24 

 

We have now finalised our extra-curricular offer for the Spring Term. We are pleased to 

continue offering a range of clubs for children of all ages from Y1-Y6. 

 

Wednesday morning is still a community running club for children and parents. You can 

just turn up and run with your child. Children are allowed to attend running club without 

an adult, although adults are very much encouraged to join us – you’ll see Mr Gittins 

chugging round the track some Wednesday mornings. If your child is attending running 

club, please bring them to school in their running kit, with uniform in their bag. It would 

be lovely to get lots of children and parents running with us on a Wednesday morning. 

Wake and Shake on a Friday is also open to anyone, children and family members. 

 

If your child is attending an after-school club that they haven’t attended before this year, 

please fill in the permission slip below. We don’t need permission forms for lunchtime 

clubs or clubs that your child attended last term. 

 

Please assume your child has a place in their chosen club, unless we inform you 

otherwise. All clubs begin wb January 14. 

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks 

Mr I Gittins 

 
 

I give permission for my child   in class _________to attend the 
following clubs: 

•  

•  

•  

Emergency contact number  (This must be a number 

that is available during the club) 

Signed  Parent/Carer 
 
 

 
‘One family, belonging, believing and Learning together` 

‘So in Christ we, though many, form one body, and each member belongs to all the others' Romans 12:5 

 
Head Teacher: Mr I Gittins

Moorside Road, Brookhouse, Lancaster, LA2 9PJ 

Tel: 01524 770241 

Email: bursar@stpauls.lancs.sch.uk 

catonstpauls.com 
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